
Good morning everyone, 

Today, as we gather here, I want to take a moment to talk about something 

important--reconciliation. Recently, we've encountered some disagreements 

that have affected our school community. It's natural for conflicts to 

arise, but what's most important is how we choose to move forward. 

We are a diverse group, each bringing unique perspectives and experiences 

to our school. This diversity should be our strength. When conflicts 

happen, it's an opportunity for us to learn from each other and grow 

stronger together. 

I encourage everyone here today to open their hearts and listen actively 

to one another. Let's seek to understand before we seek to be understood. 

By doing so, we can find common ground and work towards healing any 

divisions. 

Let's commit to speaking kindly, supporting each other, and building an 

environment based on respect and understanding. Our school should be a 

place where everyone feels valued and heard.  

Thank you all for your attention and your willingness to come together. 

Together, we can create a peaceful and harmonious community. 

Have a great day! 


